WyCB 2021-2022 Communications Committee Report

At this time the WyCB Newsletter has been a collaborative project. Since we don’t have a newsletter editor, each board member has been helping out by writing articles. Cheryl Godley’s (WyCB board member) office manager, Tom Smyth was asked to do the editing for our newsletter and accepted the challenge. All of the articles for each newsletter are sent to Jacquie Flatley (WyCB board member). Jacquie forwards these articles to Tom Smyth who edits and puts the newsletter together.  AMBI Mail & Marketing in Casper helps with the mailing/emailing portion of the newsletter.
We would like to find someone to take over as the editor for our newsletter, but for now we will continue to use this collaborative system.
Sherry Leinen – President 
